
Trevor Boundy <trevor@boundy39.com>

FW: 7 PT-19 - Framing Up the Horizontal Tail
1 message

Tandy Walker <rdb435021@icloud.com> Wed, Aug 15, 2018 at 1:37 PM
To: Trevor Boundy <trevor@boundy39.com>

From: Tandy Walker [mailto:tandyw@flash.net]
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2012 10:38 PM
Subject: 7 PT-19 - Framing Up the Horizontal Tail

Fairchild PT-19 Military Trainer

July 15, 2012

Today while I was waiting on the fuselage bulkhead patterns to arrive from Alfredo, I framed up the horizontal tail as
shown below. The plans called for 3/32” thickness wood, but one of the changes Mike Midkiff made was to increase the
wood thickness to 1/8” and re-space the ribs. This meant having to cut out new tip parts out of 1/8” sheet
balsa……………………Tandy  

Tandy C. Walker

3602 Lynnwood Drive

Arlington, TX 76013-1120 USA
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